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My name is Peggy Nagae, and I was raised on a farm in Boring, Oregon. I remember 

what it was like not to have indoor plumbing, not to have central heating, and not to 

have any cooling system in the summer. I remember eating government surplus food 

in the winter. In short, I remember what it was like to be poor. With our increasing 

number of homeless people, the high cost of energy, and people feeling the pinch of 

an administration where the price of eggs is even higher, we need safety nets where 

people can be taken care of and where mutual aid is available. I strongly support HB 

3170, which requests an additional $10 million to fund a second round of the 

Community Resilience Hubs grant program. I live in House District 43 and Senate 

District 22. Thank you. Peggy Nagae 


